
OPEN HOUSE
TUESDAY, APRIL 18, 3-6 P.M.
HANNA CENTER CAMPUS
We are happy to announce that Hanna has launched a new Transitional Age Housing Program 
designed to provide a safe and supportive environment for foster youth, ages 16-21, 
who are emancipating from or have aged out of the foster care system.

Join us for an open house to tour the newly-remodeled residences and learn more about our 
programs, from 3-6p.m, Tuesday, April 18. No RSVP needed.

Hanna Center’s Residential Program offers individual, family and group therapy, rehabilitation, 
and comprehensive clinical case management to youth who need support the most. 
Participants will also work with staff to access resources and services to assist them in obtaining 
and sustaining permanent housing.

 You’re
Invited! 

For more information about the program, please email Leslie Petersen, 
at lpetersen@hannacenter.org or call 707.933.2555 

DIRECTIONS: Hanna Center/17000 Arnold Drive/Sonoma, CA
Once on campus, follow the signs.

Providing Homes 
and Hope


